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Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry is an informal group of Wayne Presbyterian Church that 

meets (via Zoom until further notice) at 7:00 am each Thursday.  It is a wonderful opportunity for 

relationships, prayer, and learning. The program year runs from September through June. 

  

The morning begins with prayer & fellowship. This is followed by learning time: a 30-minute 

presentation typically from professors from Eastern University.  We usually wrap up at 8 am, 

although the speakers often stay online for a while to answer questions and chat. 

  

Are you looking to explore the world of history, bible study, astronomy, philosophy, theology, 

and a host of Bible-related topics?  This might be just what you are looking for. The lineup of 

speakers will challenge your mind and fill your spirit.  Zoom in for a morning or two or the entire 

series. You will be glad you did. 

 

For more information or to get on the email Zoom invite list or on the list to attend in person 

please contact Tim Pretz at tpretz@eastern.edu or Sal Ambrosio at sambrosio55@gmail.com 

July and August — We will continue meeting through the summer months. We will 

kick off July with Katy and David: 

• Katy Shevel, Associate Pastor for Congregational Life will lead our 
discussion on July 1 with a preview of her upcoming “Companions in the 
Wilderness” Adult Education class scheduled for Sunday mornings this fall. She 
will explore the faith of the early Desert Mothers and their unique monastic 
experience. On July 15 Katy will lead a discussion of some African American 
readings of Pauline scripture.  

• David King, Pastoral Intern 2021 will lead on July 8th with a discussion of 
Psalm 139 and Theologies of Surveillance. David will be back on July 22nd to 
talk about Race, Representation, and Resurrection. David just completed his first 
year of seminary at Princeton Theological Seminary, and is a graduate of 
Haverford College, having earned B.A.’s in Philosophy and Religious Studies, 

with high honors in the latter. Welcome David! 
Please keep an eye on the weekly News & Views email blasts and the WPC 
website for further details regarding programming for July 29th and the month 
of August. 
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